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The Department of Home Science organized its Association Activities on January 3, 

2025, featuring a variety of competitions that showcased students' creativity, knowledge, and 

teamwork. The organizers of the event were Dr. K. Kasthuri, Associate Professor and Mrs. K. 

Bhuvaneswari, Guest Faculty, Dept of Home Science. The event was met with enthusiasm 

from both students and faculty, making it a memorable and enriching experience. The 

highlight of the day was the Flower Arrangement Competition, where students 

demonstrated their artistic skills through stunning floral displays based on the theme 

“Japanese Arrangement.” The participants creatively incorporated traditional Japanese 

floral styles such as Ikebana, emphasizing balance, harmony, and minimalism. The vibrant 

and aesthetic arrangements captivated the audience and judges alike. Following this, a Quiz 

Competition was conducted, centering around the themes “Nutritional facts for healthy 

living / flora and fauna of QMC / Let’s know our college and department.” The 

questions were meticulously crafted by Dr. K. Kasthuri to spark curiosity while 

simultaneously assessing students' knowledge of their parent institution and the fundamentals 

of their core subject.   The students actively participated, displaying their knowledge about 

the college and various aspects of health and well-being. The rapid-fire round added 

excitement, making the event both educational and entertaining. Another engaging segment 

was the Collage Competition, on the theme “Sustainable Health.” Participants crafted 

impressive collages using eco-friendly materials to convey messages on environmental 

sustainability, nutrition, and healthy living. The creative interpretations reflected students’ 

awareness and commitment to a healthier future. The competitions were judged by both 

External and Internal Judges. Faculty members and students thoroughly enjoyed each and 

every segment. The event concluded with a vote of thanks, acknowledging the dedication of 

participants, judges, and faculty members in making the event a grand success. 
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